
COMMUNITY AND VOCATIONAL MEETING 
Held at Sysonby Knoll Hotel on Monday 6th January 2014 
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* 
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* 
 

Jan 
2014 

      

Ian ✓ ✓    ✓       
Kate ✓ ✓    ✓       

Duncan Apol Apol    Apol       
Eric Hall Apol Apol    Apol       
Adrienne ✓ ✓    ✓       

Jim  Apol ✓    ✓       
Marshall Apol Apol    Apol       

Julia Apol ✓    ✓       
Mike P Apol Apol    Apol       

 
Apologies       As above 
Minutes of the Last Meeting  Accepted as a true record 
 
     * Brief informal meetings were held during October/November 

and December to co-ordinate current projects only. 
Projects update           
 
Christmas Card   Birchwood School made the Christmas Card this year. 

Rotary members signatures were obtained and donations  
amounting to £295 were received. 

 
Christmas Cake Rotary members guessed the weight of the Christmas Cake over a 

couple of weeks before Christmas and the winner was announced at 
the Christmas Party.  £42.50 was raised. 
The cake weighed 6lb 8⅝ozs and the winner was Dina Neale who 
guessed the weight to be 6lb 7ozs. 
   

Christmas Tree A Christmas tree was decorated for the St  Mary’s Christmas Tree 
Festival held on 28th November – 3rd December.  The theme was 
“Engage Rotary, Change Lives” with the Santa Fun Run being 
promoted with an inflatable Santa and the leaflets alongside. 

 
Duck Race 2014 The Duck Race will be held on Sunday 27th April.  Sales will 

commence on 15th April.  Eric and Ian will share the supervision of 
sales etc. 

 
Stroke Awareness Date is 5th April 2014.  Duncan is happy to continue to make the 

arrangements. 
 
Kids Out To be discussed at a later date.    
 
Leicestershire Life Education £500 grant has been received.  A request at Club Council for an 

equal amount to be requested from Santa Fun Run proceeds. 
Leicestershire Life are holding a Quiz on 7th February and it is  
hoped to take 1-2 teams from our Club. 

 
AOB Old Dalby have requested help with a donation for a Community 

Defibrillator.  There are no funds available within COMVOC for 
this and a request at Club Council will be made to see if anything 
can be donated from general funds. 

 
 Guess the weight of the cake may be repeated.  Simnel cake at 

Easter and possibly one or two later in the year. 
 
Date of Next Meeting   12.00am on Monday 3rd February at Sysonby Knoll Hotel  


